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The Metropolitan Court repealed the HFSA’s resolution 
 
 
 
MOL Plc. hereby informs the capital market participants that the Metropolitan Court  in its 
judgment of first instance as announced on 31 October 2008 repealed the Hungarian 
Financial Supervisory Authority’s resolution No. III/PB-B-102/2007. on the breach of the 
insider trading rules of the Capital Market Act by MOL and ordered the Authority to initiate a 
new process. 

 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:    + 36 1 464 1335  
MOL Communication    + 36 70 373 1755 
Brunswick Group LLP   + 44 20 7404 5959  
Brunswick for Germany and Austria + 43 676 406 4228 
 
 


